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I was born and raised in Tucson. I grew up playing, camping and cutting school to spend time in
these very mountains you wish to destroy. I now live out here a stones throw away from where you
are planning to mine. This was going to be my retirement home, where I planned to live the rest of
my life. Now that is questionable. I urge you to reject the proposed air-pollution permit for the
Copper World mine. As it's currently drafted, the proposed permit does litte to ensure the mine
protects our air or environment. At a minimum you must require that Copper World mine obtain a
Class 1 permit. A class 1 permit is necessary so that the mine is "always" accountable for limiting
its air pollution and protecting the environment - no exceptions!


